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President 
Ross Iredale 
0414 469 073 
president@demaj.com.au

Secretary 
Ian Corke 

0457 474 371 
secretary@demaj.com.au

Attendance Ross lredale, Les Watkins, Max Walters, Steve Arnold, Michael Schwarcz,  
Stephen Watson Jim Ede and Ian Corke

Apologies David Polley

Minutes The June Minutes were approved.

AGM It was noted that the AGM is planned for August 25 and initial planning would 
commence.

Revitalising 
our Club
(Max)

Ideas were canvassed to encourage new members.  
Points mentioned were:  
(1) Facebook advertising  
(2) Sportsman Night  
(3) Pay Pennants players  
(4) Fund uniforms  
(5) Fund schoolkids (girls and boys) to play Saturday mornings  
(6) Local advertising
Max is to try to contact the Schools Regional Director re school sports 

Raffles
(Max)

It was decided to recommence raffles with non-perishable prizes.  
A letter to be sent to the club requesting assistance with prizes of Cash Cards 
and wine.

Uniform A comment was made that the men should follow the women’s lead and change 
to blue pants. There was broad acceptance of the idea. A suggestion was made 
that perhaps Pennant players make the change first with a gradual changeover 
through the rest of the club.

Mail A letter was received by President Ross from Asquith Bowling Club requesting 
involvement in the Shire Cup. Ross was to reply indicating our participation.

Friday Jackpot It was decided to change the Friday Jackpot to a prize which is won each Friday 
irrespective of numbers playing. The prize will vary according to number of 
players.

MINUTES OF THE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING  JULY 2, 2018

The meeting commenced at 5.58 pm

The meeting concluded at 7.24 pm


